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The 4th Conference on Micro-Pattern Gaseous Detector, MPGD2015 
(http://mpgd2015.ts.infn.it/), that will take place from 12 to 15 October 2015 in Trieste, 
Italy, is starting soon. 

Please, find in the following some relevant information. 

 

• Weather 

In October in Trieste it is difficult to predict the weather: please be prepared both 
to mild days and to windy and cold days. 

• Slides 

Please load yourself the slides of your oral presentation onto the Conference 
INDICO page before the session starts: the program is dense and we are obliged to 
skip the talks for which, at the beginning of the session, the slides are not 
available. 



• Posters 

The maximum poster size (portrait orientation) is A0.  

All the posters will be available during the whole Conference period in the hall 
where the coffee is served during the coffee breaks. There are two dedicated 
sessions, the first on Tuesday 13 October afternoon, the second one on Thursday 
15 October morning. 

 

 

The Local Organizing Committee and the Conference Staff are looking forward to 
welcoming you in Trieste. 
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